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Review 2014 

 

31 March 2014 

 

Dear Sirs,  

REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 2014 

Please find enclosed Ribble Valley Borough Council’s Notice of Review of the Parliamentary 
Polling Districts and Polling Places (“the Notice”). 

As part of the review there is a period of public consultation, which will run between 31 March 
2014 and 30 June 2014.   Electors of Ribble Valley and other interested parties may make a 
representation in relation to the size and boundaries of polling districts, the location and suitability 
of polling places.    
 
The Notice indicates where you can view maps of the current polling districts, polling places and 
the (Acting) Returning Officer’s comments. 
 
The Council welcomes your representations upon these and asks that you consider the (Acting) 
Returning Officer’s representations, once they are available (from 5 May 2014).  Any 
representations must be submitted through one of the routes indicated in the Notice by 30 June 
2014 when the consultation ends. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mair Hill 

Solicitor 

Ribble Valley Borough Council 

 

Enc. 

 

please ask for: 

direct line: 

e-mail: 

my ref: 

your ref: 

date: 

Council Offices 
Church Walk 

CLITHEROE 

Lancashire   BB7 2RA 

 

Switchboard: 01200 425111 

Fax: 01200 414488 

DX: Clitheroe 15157 
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